August 2021, Organizing Committee GMM Report

Dear members,

We have two things to report this month: the CSEU Annual Congress and our Organizing Committee co-chair election.

First off, the 2021 CSEU Annual Congress was a huge success! We had many talks, presentations, panels and meetings spread over 5 days, running from August 12-15, reconvening the delegates meeting on August 29. Union bonds were strengthened, lots was learned by all about how other unions are faring and managing, and many important internal CSEU issues were discussed and resolved.
It was a lot of work for the committee and all volunteers who put in the time, and we are grateful for everyone’s efforts. As a thank-you, we are sending out some CUPE3906 shirts to all of these wonderful people!

Secondly, we still currently are working to elect a second permanent co-chair. Currently Wouter is co-chair, together with Kyle who has been helping out as temporary co-chair. We will be holding elections during our next committee meeting which will take place tomorrow, Wednesday September 1st at 4 PM. We have an interested candidate, but more candidates are of course very welcome! If interested in running for co-chair, or you would just like to join as a member, get in touch with us at organizingchair@cupe3906.org.

In solidarity,
Wouter & Kyle
